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Submission: I support the proposed doubling of benchmark range for the solar feed-in tariff for 2017-18. If implemented, I will
seriously consider increasing the generation capacity of the solar panels installation on my home as well as recommending to
organisations that I am a part of, to invest in either new installations or increased solar PV generation.





